

Privacy Office; Legal Services 1-031 Centennial Building 1276 South Park Street Halifax, NS B3H 2Y9 foipop@nshealth.ca

February 22, 2022 Shelly Hipson RR 3 Shelburne, NS BOT 1W0

Sent via e-mail to shellyhipson@xplornet.ca

Dear Shelly:

Re: Full Disclosure – OUR FILE# NSHA-2021-183

On November 22, 2021, Nova Scotia Health (NSH) received your request under the *Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act* (*FOIPOP Act*).

We understand your application to be for a copy of the following:

What percentage of NSHA funding comes from government, the pharmaceutical industry, and other personal donations etc.

Please find a copy of the records located in response to your request. We are providing these records to you in their entirety.

We are now closing your file.

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

You have the right to seek a review with the Review Officer within 60 days of receiving this decision. Complete details of the process are outlined on the website of the Office of the Information & Privacy Commissioner: https://foipop.ns.ca/request-a-review.

Sincerely,

Katie Smith Freedom of Information Officer Nova Scotia Health Authority Halifax, Nova Scotia